
Dear Procurement Australia member,

Procurement Australia is now offering a software environment 
where Members can request a quote (RFQ) from Suppliers 
who are on a Procurement Australia Contract Panel.

All you will need to do is login, chose an appropriate Panel 
Contract, select the Suppliers you want to invite, upload your 
RFQ specification document and the distribution of the 
RFQ is handled by TenderLink.

This simple to use solution will:

• 	Improve productivity by streamlining the RFQ process, and
• 	 �Improve the probity process through increased transparency and audit trial creation.

Please express your interest in accessing this new service by emailing marketing@procurementaustralia.com.au  
with the contact details of your employees you wish to have this RFQ capability.
 
Procurement Australia will set them up as a User within our TenderLink portal and if needed  
one of our staff will spend time showing them this easy to use RFQ interface.
 
TenderLink will streamline our tender process, improve the notification process,  
improve transparency and reduce the time and cost for you and our suppliers.

Find out more:

For further information and help with our new streamlined, easy to use eTender and eProcurement 
system, call us on 03 9810 8600 or email marketing@procurementaustralia.com.au 
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